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To whom it may concern,

The Collective PROTECT PROJECT, is a volunteer-based organization whose membership
includes a network of service providers and activists whose main purpose is to rise
awareness on current issues within vulnerable communities in Canada and to develop
and provide services, resources and advocacy for these vulnerable communities.

It is my pleasure write a letter in support of our member IVONNE ANGELINA
HERNANDEZ SEGURA’s public campaign. We fully support the efforts of the numerous
women’s groups and refugee advocacy organizations that are involved in the current
campaign that seeks to convince our federal government to grant an order to stay for
this suffering mother.

At PROTECT PROJECT, we condemn the Quebec Justice system that punish a mother
while having her child removed from her custody, due to her precarious immigration
status.

We condemn Canada’s Immigration system that discriminates on Roma and Mexican
asylum seekers calling them “Bogus Refugees”.

We also condemn the Canadian Government calling Mexico and 35% of its Designated
Countries of Origin (DCOs) list, were Roma population exist, safe countries.

Furthermore, we strongly condemn the Canadian Border Agency’ champions abusive
husbands’ acts of revenge against vulnerable sponsored women.
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